
 

Cancellation Notice: 
 
 
 

Attention all municipal and county sponsors of state 
and federal flood protection projects: 

 
PA DEP's Flood Protection Workshop 2010  

has been cancelled. 
 
 
 
 
 

     Unfortunately, due to current economic conditions in 
Pennsylvania, DEP is unable to convene this year's Workshop.  
PA DEP hopes to schedule the next Flood Protection Workshop 
in late winter/early spring of 2011.  In the interim, PA DEP 
will resume publishing its Floodlines newsletter to help keep 
sponsors updated on the latest flood protection issues. 


